
NOTICE TO BID 

TOWN OF BASHAW 

The Town of Bashaw, Washburn County, is  

Accepting bids for scatter gravel.  This gravel will be used 

For projects throughout the township.  Price needs to include delivery within 

 the township.  The gravel must meet Town specifications. 

Please send bids to Town of Bashaw, 

W7619 Walnut Drive, Spooner WI 54801. Please state on the 

Outside of the envelope: Scatter Gravel Bid. 

Bids will be opened on May 9, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. during the regular town meeting.  For 

Questions contact Jerry Trcka, The Town of Bashaw has the  

Right to reject any or all bids. 

Lesa Dahlstrom, Clerk 

Town of Bashaw 


